
 
 
 Nelson College for Girls Board Policy  
 OP10 School Uniform   

 

The Nelson College for Girls uniform is the visible public image of the school in the community.  
The appearance of students in uniform engenders a sense of pride in themselves and for the 
school. 

The Board expects all students, except adult students, to comply with the uniform standard and 
the Principal will take all reasonable steps to ensure this is maintained.   

Any change to the uniform will be made following a consultation process and final approval by 
the Board.  
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